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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: Octoberl0,2021[2:25PM]

Sheriff'sOffice InvestigatingBody Foundin DouglasCounty

Thebody of adeceaseddultfemalewaslocatedon October9, 2021,off Highway 83 andNorth PineryParkway,

in DouglasCounty. Thewomanhaspreliminarily beenidentified by our detectivesasawomanfrom anEl Paso
CountyCase.

Thebodywassubsequentlyecoveredy memberf the DouglasCountySearchandRescueMembersof the
DouglasCountyCoroner’sOffice responde@ndtook possessionf the bodyin orderto performa formal autopsy
to determineanofficial causeof deathandwill notify the nextof kin. Theidentity of thewomanwill notbe
releasedintil nextof kin notificationsarecompletedby the DouglasCountyCoroner'QOffice.

This casewill beinvestigatedy the EI PasoCountySheriff’'s Office Major CrimesUnit. Thereis no knownthreat
to thecommunityassociatedvith this case.

We would like to thankthe DouglasCountySheriff'sOffice for their assistance.

The Sheriff's Office is seekinghelp from the public for informationaboutthis case Anyonewith anyinformation
is askedo contactour InvestigationsTip Line at 719-520-6666.
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The body of a deceased adult female was located on October 9, 2021, off Highway 83 and North Pinery Parkway, in Douglas County. The woman has preliminarily been identified by our detectives as a woman from an El Paso County Case. 

The body was subsequently recovered by members of the Douglas County Search and Rescue. Members of the Douglas County Coroner’s Office responded and took possession of the body in order to perform a formal autopsy to determine an official cause of death and will notify the next of kin. The identity of the woman will not be released until next of kin notifications are completed by the Douglas County Coroner's Office.  

This case will be investigated by the El Paso County Sheriff’s Office Major Crimes Unit. There is no known threat to the community associated with this case.

We would like to thank the Douglas County Sheriff's Office for their assistance. 

The Sheriff’s Office is seeking help from the public for information about this case. Anyone with any information is asked to contact our Investigations Tip Line at 719-520-6666.
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